


American Colloid's reclamation under Mine Permit 471 just to the southeast of the 
Larson area and BPM's past reclamation to show that the area can be returned to 
rangeland. 

2. SDCL 45-6B-33.3(3): In the Geologic section on page 6 of the Request for
Determination, please address whether the geology describe in this section is unique.
Also, in the Vegetation section on page 6 of the Request for Determination, please
remove the reference to critical resources required under SDCL 45-6B-92 since it only
applies to the development of the reclamation plan and various baseline surveys and not

the Request for Determination. Please note that BPM can use the critical resource data in
the survey to suppo11 its conclusions in the Request.

Finally, in the Request for Determination for the Security Project, BPM included an 
Archaeological Context Summary for public review which gave a summary of the 
general archaeologic and cultural history of the area without disclosing the archaeologic 
sites discovered during the Level Ill survey. ft had similar information to that found in 
the Cultural Context section on page 6 through 13 of the Level III report for the Larson 
Project. Please include an Archaeological Context Summary for the Larson Request for 
Determination. 

BPM will need to send by certified mail the above requested information to the review agencies 
which received a copy of the original Request for Determination. Also, this information will need 
to be filed with the Butte County Register of Deeds office. Proof of filing with the Register of 
Deeds and proof of mailing to the review agencies will need to be submitted to our office. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Eric Holm 
Engineer Ill 
Minerals, Mining, and Superfund Program 
Telephone: (605) 773-420 I 
FAX: (605) 773-5286 
E-mail: eric.holm@state.sd.us
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